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INTRODUCTION 
The report "Wood Bison Restoration in Alaska: A Review of Environmental and 
Regulatory Issues and Proposed Decisions for Project Implementation" (Environmental 
Review or "ER") was released for public review and comment on April 17, 2007. The 
public review process for the ER also provided an opportunity for public review and 
comment on the draft findings of the Alaska Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G or 
Department) Wood Bison Restoration Wildlife Transplant Policy Review Committee 
(WTP Review Committee). ADF&G staff compiled all public comments received 
through September 30, 2007 and conducted a detailed review and analysis of the 
comments. This decision notice reviews the general results of the public comment, 
highlights a few of the main issues raised and provides ADF&G1s response to those 
issues. An outline summarizing the key points about how ADF&G intends to proceed 
with wood bison restoration in Alaska based on the public comment on the ER and other 
considerations is provided at the end of this decision notice. 

NUMERICAL SUMMARY OF T H E  PUBLIC COMMENTS 
A total of 94 written responses were received during the ER public review process. Of 
these responses, 57 were provided on the Public Comment Response Forms enclosed in 
the spring 2007 issue of the Wood Bison News, 21 were e-mails, 14 were letters and 2 
were resolutions. The numerical totals of the responses to the three questions included in 
the Public Comment Response Form provide an indication of the overall public sentiment 
on a few fundamental questions involving the wood bison restoration program. 

Of the 94 comments received 92.5% (87) expressed support for the project and 2% (2) 
indicated opposition. A few responses that did not clearly express supporl or opposition 
to the project, or that placed conditions on their support for the project to an extent that 
their viewpoint was unclear, were categorized as "other" (5 comments). Most comments 
received (60%) expressed agreement with ADF&G's proposal to start site-specific 
planning on both Yukon Flats and Minto Flats, and continue discussing possible wood 
bison restoration with residents of the lower Imloko/Yukon River area. Among those 




















